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Dear Customer 
 
Re: M5 junction 8 roundabout resurfacing  
 
We recently wrote to you advising you of our upcoming maintenance works on the M5 
junction 8 roundabout, including the northbound and southbound exit slips. Due to 
unforeseen circumstances, the remainder of our work did not go ahead as planned. I’m 
pleased to confirm we have now revised the dates, full details included below.  
 
What we’re doing and why? What are the benefits? 
  
We’ll be resurfacing the M5 junction 8 roundabout, including the southbound exit slip, 
and a small section of the northbound exit slip. The work has been identified following 
the deterioration of the carriageway. We’ll also be replacing the road markings and 
road studs. The completed work will provide a smoother surface and safer road, 
including clearer road markings. 
 
 
When will this work take place? 
 
We’ll work from 24 May 2021 to 1 June 2021, Monday to Friday. Our work will be 
carried out overnight when traffic counts are lower between 8pm and 6am. To reduce 
disruption to customers, the work will be delivered in phases as follows; 
 
Phase 1, Monday 24 May, Tuesday 25 May and Wednesday 26 May– Full closure 
of the M5 junction 8 southbound exit slip, and the eastern side of the roundabout, 
including Roadchef M5 Strensham Services southbound only. 
 
Phase 2, Thursday 27 May and Tuesday 1 June– Full closure of the M5 junction 8 
northbound exit slip, and the western side of the roundabout.      
 
 
What does this mean for you 
 
During closures, we’ll provide a fully signed diversion route- please see the reverse of 
this page for further details. Emergency vehicles will have access throughout. Our 
planned road work may be subject to change due to weather conditions or unforeseen 
circumstances. 
 
 
 
 
 
Continued… 
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Phase 1 
 
       M50 to M5 southbound diversion             M5 to M50 westbound diversion 

 
Phase 2 (M50 to M5 and vice-versa) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Find out more 
 
If you have any questions, or if you would like to know more about our work, please call 
us on 0300 123 5000 or email info@highwaysengland.co.uk. You can also visit our 
website at highwaysengland.co.uk/roads/ or write to us at Highways England, National 
Traffic Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham, B32 1AF. 
Please leave your feedback by completing our online survey, simply scan the QR code   
 
Yours faithfully 
Isabel Maxwell 
Assistant Project Manager 
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